
We are still welcoming gently used items for our

Rummage Sale! You can drop them off at the

office. A big thank you to everyone who has

already contributed their items for the event!

Donations

Calendar 

Feb. 3      Registration Opens
Feb. 6      Open House (New Famiies)
Feb. 10    Lincoln’s Birthday
Feb. 14     Valentine’s Day
Feb. 17     President’s Day
Feb. 22     Seventh Parent Workday
Feb. 24     Lottery
Feb 25     Class Lists Posted
Mar. 13    Spaghetti Dinner 
Mar. 22    Eighth Parent Workday  

From the office… 
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Registration forms for the 2025-
2026 school year are due by

Friday, February 21st.

February is Children's Dental Health Month,
and it's a fantastic opportunity to teach our
little ones about the importance of taking

care of their teeth!
Fun Activities to Promote Dental Health:
•Brush Along Songs: Create a fun brushing
routine with songs that last for two minutes!
•Dental Health Crafts: Make fun art projects
using toothbrushes and toothpaste tubes.
•Storytime: Read books about visiting the
dentist and taking care of teeth.

Happy February! We are looking forward
to celebrating Valentine’s Day with our

little ones! Check your class calendar for
celebration details. As winter continues,
please remember to send your child with

appropriate clothing for outdoor play.
Health Reminder: To keep our school
community safe and healthy, please

remember to keep your child at home if
they are feeling unwell. If your child

exhibits any symptoms of illness, it's best
for them to rest and recover before

returning to school.



Rummage Sale Rummage Sale 

8:30am - 1:00pm8:30am - 1:00pm

February 13th/14th
Thursday & Friday
February 13th/14th
Thursday & Friday

GENTLY USED

ITEMS FOR SALE! 
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Shop & Sip! 
Lily Bean Coffee will be stationed in 

the parking lot ready to serve up 
cups of deliciousness! 
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